
SCHOOL CLOSED:    December 23—January 5  for Winter Break 

School resumes Wednesday, January 6th 

 
 

 

  

Forecast for HOLIDAY  REGRESSION ahead! 

After the holidays, it may feel like starting drop-off time all over again!  

Regressing is very common for young children after being away from school for several 

days, and it often takes a little time to re-establish our school routines.  Perhaps you 

could talk about what friends to look for, or what winter work might be on the shelves 

at school?  We are also happy to ask about your visitors or new holiday toys or clothes 

to help with the transition process. 

WINTER CLOTHING:   Please bring back hats, mittens, jackets, boots, and SNOW PANTS for the 

Winter weather.  We go outside every day for fresh air!     

 

Snowflakes  song—(Twinkle, Twinkle tune) 

 Snowflakes, snowflakes falling down, All around on the ground. 

 Get the sleds and climb so high, Down we go slippity slide. 

 Snowflakes, snowflakes falling down, All around on the ground. 

  

Snowman song 

 Once there was a snowman, snowman, snowman, Once there was a snowman—tall, tall, tall! 

 In the sun he melted, melted, melted, In the sun he melted—small, small, small. 

 

Congratulations to Sai and Elise as they move to their new primary classrooms! 

 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!!    Miss Rose and Miss Julia 
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I m port an t Dat es :    


